

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

A Waterfall Esq
Director – Technical and Development
Freeworld Foods Ltd
Unit 13 Broadgate House
Westlode Street
Spalding
Lincs PE11 2AF

July 2021

Dear Mr Waterfall,

Thank you for your recent correspondence which was received at my office on 24th June.

I do appreciate the concerns that you have raised in your email with regard to the Extended Producer Responsibility proposal. Firstly, I was pleased to read that you have contributed to the consultation. I have written to the Environment Secretary, enclosing a copy of your correspondence, to request his comments on the issued you have raised.

Thank you for bringing this to my attention. I shall, of course, ensure a copy of the reply I receive is sent directly to you.

In the meantime, if I can be of further service then, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

The Rt Hon Sir John Hayes CBE MP South Holland & The Deepings